
Groningen, August 2023 

Dear prospective student, 

Welcome to the University of Groningen and in particular to the Faculty of Spatial Sciences! We are 
happy to see that you are planning to start your bachelor study at our Faculty.

Introduction meeting International students 

In order to get you off to a good start, we would like to invite you to a meeting for international first-

year students on 1 September.  Previously, international students indicated that they appreciate 

meeting other international students before the start of the programme. For this reason we organize a 
dedicated meeting with international students only, the Friday before the academic year starts. There is 
also a general introduction on Monday 4 September, that is were you also get to meet you fellow Dutch 
students. More on that at the bottom of this invitation. 

Below you will find the intended schedule for 1 September. Could you please confirm 

your attendance by sending an e-mail to study.advice.fss@rug.nl? 

Programme Friday 1 September 

Faculty of Spatial Sciences 
Time Location 
11.00 – 11.30 AM General welcome for all international students, Faculty of 

Spatial Sciences 
AJH 41 

11.30 – 12.30 AM Information meeting for international bachelor students by 
the study advisors 

5416.0150 

*See the map below, 5416 is the number of the building

Directions and a map of Zernike Campus 

To get to the Zernike University Complex, please take bus line number 15 ("Zernike") which departs 

from the central bus station at the (central) railway station. A one-way ticket can be purchased on the 

bus from the driver, or you can pay with your bank card if it has contact less payment on it. In order to 

arrive on time, it is best to take the 10:30 AM bus or earlier from the central bus station. You should 

get off the bus at the Crematoriumlaan stop. We advise you to have the attached map at hand!  

General Introduction 

On Monday September 4, we will organize the general faculty introduction for all first-year students. It 

also serves as a fun start of the academic year. For this purpose, all kinds of activities have been 

organized during the afternoon and evening. More information about the general faculty introduction 
will come to you in a separate mail. 

Kind regards, 

Saskia Enuma, Nienke Harteveld and Reinier Schoep 

Study Advice - Faculty of Spatial Sciences (FSS) 

University of Groningen 

Want to contact us? 

Receiving this information does not automatically mean that you have been admitted to Human Geography and Planning or 

Spatial Planning and Design. No admission rights may be derived from this letter. After meeting all admission criteria and 

paying the tuition fee (before September 1st 2023), you are admitted to the programme. Please contact Information Services 

(http://www.rug.nl/education/information-services) if you have questions about your enrollment or your admission status. 

mailto:study.advice.fss@rug.nl
https://www.rug.nl/frw/education/study-advice?lang=en
http://www.rug.nl/education/information-services
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Map of the Zernike Campus 
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